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Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 
 
Belvidere School Open Evening, Monday, 9th October 2023 – 6.30 pm to 8.30 pm 
 
It is my great pleasure to invite you and your child to attend our Open Evening on Monday, 9th October.  We 
look forward to welcoming you to an informative and exciting evening, during which you and your child will 
have the opportunity to: 
 
 

 Meet Belvidere students and staff in all subject departments.  

 Meet members of the Senior Leadership Team and ask any questions you may have about the school. 

 Hear a short presentation from me and my team about what Belvidere has to offer your child. 

 
 

As you may be aware, we are moving into our brand-new school building at the end of the current academic 
year.  In view of this, we will not be conducting tours of the current building, and the subject displays will be in 
one or two central spaces, rather than in department areas. Information on the new building will be available 
on the evening. 
 
 

Please note that parking at the school is very limited. If you live close enough to the school to come on foot, 
this would greatly ease the pressure on the site as well as helping the environment. 
 
I look forward to welcoming you to Belvidere School in the very near future, and sincerely hope to welcome 
your son/daughter to the school in September. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Ruth Bradbury 
Executive Principal 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


